
1 
 

Alateen Coordinator Report  
LA Area 22 Assembly August 21, 2021 & AWSC 22, 2021 

 
• There was an amazing Public Outreach for Alateen zoom that was done by our 

own Gina and Claire from right here in Louisiana!!! There were Alateen 
Coordinators, AAPP and AMIAS from all over. Not only those in Alateen service, 
but Public Outreach Coordinators, Delegates and more. There are many other 
Public Outreach opportunities, please feel free to email me at, 
(AlateenCoordinator@la-al-anon.org) and/or Randy W. your Area Alateen 
Process Person, (AAPP@la-al-anon.org) for any help. Gina R. our Public 
Outreach Coordinator has also been working closely with Alateen for outreach, 
and we appreciate the help!  
 

• We had a panel with 2 Alateens at the Convention in July! They were well 
received and EVERY speaker at the convention spoke about being in Alateen or 
their children were in Alateen! I want to thank the Convention committee for 
including Alateen as part of the speaker line up, they loved it, plus I saw so much 
growth from them, (not to mention they LOVE the book Courage to Be Me that 
the committee gave them as a gift)!!  
 

• There are Districts and Intergroup/AIS that have an Alateen Coordinator, and this 
will really help to spread the work of Alateen outreach into smaller “bite size” 
pieces! Please look in your heart if there is an open Alateen service position that 
you can fill! One of my goals for 2022 will be to concentrate on outreach to have 
Alateen groups and/information accessible all over the state. 

 

• The task force has completed working on the LA Area 22 Safety and Behavioral 
Requirements and has been approved by a LA lawyer! The process to be 
completed, if possible, b/y end of 2021 now will be:   
a. AWSC for a vote on 8/22. 
b. WSO for approval by November. 
c. Assembly for a vote at November Assembly. 

 

• Just a reminder, we still have a unique opportunity for local AMIAS, (Al-Anon 
Members Involved in Alateen Service), to “bring” teens to the Lafayette Zoom 
Meeting if they are trying to get an Alateen group started in their district(s). This 
is the time to start building an Alateen group so that if it starts with only one teen; 
there are several teens in the group to support them as you build up a meeting. 
Per clarified WSO guidelines, Alateens in LA Area 22 can attend any Alateen 
electronic meeting within LA Area 22 with or without an AMIAS. However, no 
Alateen from outside of the state will be allowed to attend Alateen meetings in LA 
Area 22 even with their AMIAS. 
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Randy W. AAPP, (Area Alateen Process Person):  

I cannot thank the task force enough for the help on completing the LA Area 22 Alateen 

Safety and Behavioral Requirements. I am actively working on completing the Area 22 

required reoccurring 3-year background check on anyone who is due. Finally, the WSO 

Annual Alateen Recertification was completed by the due date 6/15/2021. 

For any help or questions about Alateen please email us at: 

Steve G. Alateen Coordinator, AlateenCoordinator@la-al-anon.org 
Randy W. Area Alateen Process Person, AAPP@la-al-anon.org 
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